
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to install a reduced conflict intersection (RCI) at 
the intersection of US-72 and Cambridge Lane just east of Athens, Limestone County, Alabama.  Information

about the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, 

email, or online as described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by October 6, 2023.

     Online and In-Person 

     Public Involvement 

          Intersection Improvements on US-72

  In-Person Public Meeting 

An informal meeting will be held: 

Tuesday, September 26, 2023
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

Athens City Hall
200 W Hobbs Street

Athens, AL 35611

Anyone with a disability requiring special 

assistance, should contact the Tuscumbia area 
office at (256) 389-1488 at least two days in 

advance of the meeting. The 

meeting facilities are wheelchair accessible.

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: us72-improvements@dot.state.al.us
Phone:  (256)389-1463 (3-minute limit)

Mail Comments to: 

ALDOT – Tuscumbia Area Office
ATTN: Trent Brannon
PO Box 495
Tuscumbia, AL 35674

Project Description 

ALDOT is proposing the installation of 

a reduced conflict intersection (RCI) 
at the intersection of US-72 and 

Cambridge Lane just east of Athens, 
Alabama  The area experiences high 

traffic speeds and crash incidents.  

Improvements at this intersection will 

provide a smoother travel experience 

and will benefit the traveling public by 

providing a safer intersection for those 

using US-72 and Cambridge Lane.

Comments on the proposed project must to be submitted by October 6, 2023.
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